
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

May 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 

PADDOCKS COMMUNITY SINGING 

 

After the success of the Infant Music Festival, we would like to invite our year 2 singers to be part of a community 

singing day at the Paddocks on Friday 6th July. 

 

At the start of the year Northwick Park was given a ‘Be Kind’ sign from an Arts Organisation called People United.  

Since then, we have been thinking about ways we can be kind both in and out of school.  We have joined with the 

Canvey Community Choir to arrange a community singing session involving some of the older and younger 

residents of Canvey Island.  The children will go to the Paddocks in the morning to learn the choruses of the songs 

and then have a packed lunch together.  After lunch they will be joined by the Community Choir to practice their 

songs. 

 

At 1.30pm we will hold an informal performance to an audience of the children’s families and local care home 

residents where tea and cake will be served.  Tickets for the event will cost £2.00 per person and will include 

refreshments (tickets available on the door). 

 

Please could you take your child to the Paddocks on Friday 6th July at 10.00am.  The children do not need to go 

into school beforehand and will receive their attendance mark for the day.  We hope you will join us for the 

performance at 1.30pm and then you will be free to take your child home at 2.30pm.  If you are unavailable to 

attend the concert, please could you collect your child from the Paddocks at 2.30pm. 

 

If your child usually attends Busy Bears, please speak to the school office.  Children will need to be dressed in 

smart school uniform and have a packed lunch.  If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like 

the school to provide a packed lunch, please inform the school office by Wednesday 4th July. 

 

Please return the slip below to give your child permission to attend this event and to acknowledge the 

arrangements.  If your child does not wish to attend, please can you return the slip letting us know so that we can 

offer the place to another child. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on 6th July. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss S. Goldsmith 

 

 

Paddocks Community Singing                                             Please complete and return to Miss Goldsmith 

 

 

I give permissions for ……………………………………………………………. in class …………. to attend the 

Paddocks on Friday 6th July and I will be collecting my child after the performance. 

 

I do not wish my child to attend     

 

Signed: ............................................................................................. Parent/Guardian. 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/


 


